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April 6, 2018

Counsel of Record

Re: State of Texas v. State of New Mexico and State of Colorado
Supreme Court Docket No. 141 Original

Dear Counsel:

By order of April 2, 2018, the Supreme Court has appointed United States Circuit
Judge Michael J. Melloy as Special Master in this matter. Judge Melloy has asked my office
to assist him with case processing, service and notice issues in the case. 

Web Docket Address
In order to facilitate these tasks, we have created a website similar to the one Special

Master Grimsal maintained on his law firm site.  We have added all of the entries from his
docket, so this is a complete, master docket of the Special Master filings. You may access
the docket at the following link. You can also access the docket from our home page, shown
above.
    http://www.ca8.uscourts.gov/texas-v-new-mexico-and-colorado-no-141-original

Service
Special Master Grimsal has provided us with a current service list in the case, and

a copy of that list is attached. Please let me know if the list needs any updates or changes.
You should continue to serve each other by email as set out in Case Management Order
No. 2, entered by Special Master Grimsal on February 19, 2015. 

Filing a Document with the Clerk and Judge Melloy
In order to file a document, please send a .pdf copy of the document to the

following email address: TXvNM141@ca8.uscourts.gov

My office will monitor the email account. Upon receipt of a document, we will add
the document to the docket sheet. When Judge Melloy sends us orders or other materials
to docket and issue to counsel, we will email them to you, using the current service list.
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In accordance with Judge Melloy’s directions of April 3, 2018, courtesy copies of
all pleadings should be emailed directly to him. Please refer to Judge Melloy’s letter for
additional information.

I look forward to working with you. If you have questions, concerns or
suggestions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Michael E. Gans
Clerk of Court

cc: Judge Michael J. Melloy
Mr. Scott Harris, Clerk of Court


